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Principal’s Corner
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

I would like to extend my best wishes to you and your family as we prepare for this holiday season.  As a school community, let’s continue to work together in an effort to enrich the lives of the children we serve. Have a wonderful holiday!

Charles Sperrazza

Principal 

School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snow or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed…or…if there will be a delayed opening.  You can also check the DOE website at schools.nyc.gov or call 311.  If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:00 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.

Holiday Helpers

A packet will be given out to every child.  Please be sure to have your child complete all holiday assignments.

Holiday Dress-Down Day

Wednesday, December 23rd have your child dress in seasonal colors!

December Calendar

The Winter Holiday Vacation starts Thursday, December 24th.  School reopens Monday, January 4, 2016.
Kindergarten Registration for 2016-2017
If your child will enter kindergarten next year (born in 2011) enrollment will begin on December 7th and end January 15, 2016.  Further information will be sent home in a separate flyer in December.
PTA News
December 2-4 – Holiday Sale

December 8 – PTA meeting at 6:15 p.m.

Nurse’s Corner
May I remind those parents/guardians of new students to PS 108 who have not submitted the physical examination to please do so before the end of 2015. Children who need medications in school for asthma, etc., please contact me for further information.
The holiday season is here and I wish everyone a happy, healthy holiday season.

M. Bernas
Parent Coordinator

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Happy winter to all! 
I would like to extend my best wishes to you and your family a Happy Holiday. I would also like to thank the parents for a fabulous turn out for our Parent Teacher Conference, our Book fair in which we raised a spectacular amount for our school, and also our Veterans Day Celebration. 
If you’re looking for ideas on what to do during
 the holidays:

visit http://mommypoppins.com/newyorkcityfamily/new-york-city-winter-fun-and-activity-guide. As you know we have had Learning Leaders in our School Community for over 8 years, and would like to keep the Learning Leaders going.  If you are interested in becoming a Learning Leader please contact me for more information at 347-563-4983 or at the office at 718-863-9829 ext. 1300.As a warm up to our Holiday season, here are some upcoming events for the month of December.
Thank you for your continued support to our P.S.
108 school community!
Ms. Brugman
From the P.S. 108 Faculty and Staff - Happy Holidays!


